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Your Parks, Your Bye-laws, 

Have Your Say !
Fingal County Council’s New Parks Bye-laws

Public Consultation Process

Vision:“Provide a diverse, network of  

attractive, sustainably managed open  

spaces to enhance the quality of life of the  

citizens of Fingal”.

Process

Fingal County Council Introduced New Park 
Byelaws in June 2018. The previous Bye-laws 
were almost 20 years old and in need of 
updating due to greatly increased park use 
and more particularly due to changes in the 
ways people use parks and the new demands 
that are being placed on parks especially in 
terms of events and activities.  In addition to
an on-line survey of public views and 
suggestions the Council organised seven
“Roadshows” in parks across the county.  
The New Bye-laws address a range of issues 
modernising the way parks are managed 
including:
• Providing for more Cycling in Parks
• Dog Walking and Provision of Off-leash 

Areas
• Managing the Use of Drones in Parks
• Trading in Parks
• Management of Events in Parks
• Allowing for Foraging in Parks
The revised Bye-laws make parks relevant to 
the way people use parks today.

Surveying Park Users 
at the Parks Roadshows


